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To whom it may concern,

Further to my e-mail earlier today, asking the government to reconsider its plans, I’d also like to ask for a re-
examination of the Development Consent Order by an independent panel before the Secretary of State
redetermines a Development Consent Order for the same scheme.

The reasoning behind this is that since the original examination in late 2019 UNESCO’s position has been made
clearer, significant new information has been made available, as well as the current costs estimates not having

been updated.

Yours in continued hope

Kevin Williamson






